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Inliand Fisheries Division

Department of the Environment. Climate
and Communicutions

Elm House

Earlsvale House
Cavan town. 4

Re: Dratt Deaignated Salmomd Waters Bye-Law 2021

To whom it may coneern.

! hereby object to the proposed Bye-Faw tor the tollowing reasons

i The histed waters should be managed exclusivels for the benetit of Salmonid species

The word “primarily Tnumber 4on the proposed Bye-Law cimplies that these waters may alse be mianaged
for other fish species
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Stock Managenient plans sliowld be ot ai Teast 5 vear duratonanumber 5 and 6 ot the proposed Bye-Law

o

Pont 7 of the proposed Bae-baw should be deleted

Yours sineereiy.



